
‘’BY THE WELL FELLOWSHIP GROUP’’    

As a celebration of being in Christ together we are glad to invite you all to the 

newly formed weekly ‘’BY THE WELL FELLOWSHIP GROUP’’ (For short: BTW 
FELLOWSHIP GROUP) that will be meeting at Christchurch on a Thursday 

evening from 7pm-8.30pm (when the Christchurch Homegroup is not meeting) 
starting from Thursday 31st October. 

The purpose of the ‘’BTW Fellowship Group’’ is based on Ephesians 5:19-
21: 

‘’be filled with the Spirit, speaking to one another with psalms, hymns, and 
songs from the Spirit. Sing and make music from your heart to the Lord, always 

giving thanks to God the Father for everything, in the name of our Lord Jesus 
Christ’’. 

The idea is, each person who comes to the group brings something like a 
spiritual song, a psalm, a poem, a mini example of how Christ has ‘met with 

them’ during the week and through these things, together, we give thanks to 
God. 

We are hoping not only to have the group meet physically but to provide a zoom 
facility in the very near future. 

We welcome you. 

Carol. 

 


